Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 15A NCAC 10 F .0201 - Change Request

From: Ruhlman, Carrie A <carrie.ruhlman@ncwildlife.org>

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 2:26 PM

To: Duke, Lawrence <lawrence.duke@oah.nc.gov>; Pekrul, Ashley M <ashley.pekrul@ncwildlife.org>
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: RE: 15A NCAC 10 F .0201 - Change Request

Hi Lawrence,

Because we don’t have sufficient time to modify rule language, we would like to withdraw the rule from the December
RRC meeting. We will continue to work thru the change request and will let you know if we have any questions. Please
let me know if you need anything else from me at this time. Thanks.

Carrie Ruhlman

N.C. Wildlife Resources Commission
Office of Conservation Policy & Analysis
Mailing Address: 1701 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-1701
Office: 919.707.0011 // Cell: 919.606.2241



